
Senate Committee on Rules

Reject bill SB 210


I am an Oregon voter and I would like to register my concern 
that this bill being proposed would remove our mail-in voting. 
That is outrageous. We have had mail-in voting for decades 
and it has been legal, fair, and convenient. We can vote in 
privacy and security of our homes and at a time that is 
convenient. 

In-person voting would make it difficult or impossible for so 
many people that I can only think that this bill has been 
proposed to suppress votes. It is not right to deprive so many 
people from their right to vote in our elections.


Please reject this terrible bill.


Thank you,

JJahnke 


